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From: <cc-undergraduateacademics-request@lists.gatech.edu> on behalf of CoC Undergraduate
Academics <UndergraduateAcademics@cc.gatech.edu>

Sent on: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 8:46:02 PM
To: cc-undergraduateacademics@lists.gatech.edu
Subject: [cc-undergraduateacademics] Student Alert: PSYC 2012 frequency

Dear Students,

PSYC 2012 course frequency

The School of Psychology intends to offer PSYC 2012 class with the same frequency as PSYC 2015.
Therefore, they will offer it every semester.

Sincerely,
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Undergraduate Academic Advising Office

College of Computing
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